



## **Court Replacement Project**

## **Latest Update – 12<sup>th</sup> September**

Dear Member,

Another week has flown by, and we're thrilled to share the latest progress on our court replacement project!

This week's focus has been on preparing the courts for their brand-new TigerTurf surface. The team has been hard at work: cleaning the courts, installing new curbs around the kids' zone court, and setting in place strong new tennis posts.

On the kids' zone court, the ground has been carefully rolled for a smooth finish and today a fresh layer of tarmac was laid. This not only creates a solid foundation for the turf but also ensures proper drainage after installation.

Looking ahead, next week will be even more exciting! Additional groundwork will continue, the hitting wall will get a fresh coat of paint, and—best of all—the brand-new TigerTurf is scheduled to arrive on the 19th. That's when the transformation will really start to take shape!

Thank you once again for your enthusiasm and support as we move through this upgrade. We can't wait to see these courts come to life and look forward to sharing even more updates with you next week.

Kind regards

Mel